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B. P. PODDAR INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT & TECHNOLOGY
PODDAR VIHAR : 137, VIP Road, Kolkata – 700 052

NOTICE
Ref.No.BPP/Notice/ Reg.(Actg)./1798/2024 Date: 05.10.2024

This is for information of all concerned that the Institute will remain

closed on 19th October (Saturday) and on 2nd November (Saturday)

2024 . In lieu of those two days Institute will remain open on 21st &

28th October (both Monday’s) following the academic schedule of

Thursday and Friday as below mentioned table.

Date Routine to be followed
21st October,2024

(Monday)

Thursday

28th October, 2024

(Monday).

Friday

Sd/

Dr. Subhasish Pradhan

Registrar (Actg.)

Copy to :
1. Principal’s Office
2. Dy Registrar
3. All HOD’s/ Section in - charge
4. System Cell (For website)
5. Office File


